
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24162

The amendment will change the requirement for certain automobiles that are not manufactured to
hold a license plate on the front of the vehicle. Currently, some automobiles require after-market
plate holding devices that need to be attached without a proper location provided. This legislation
allows the vehicle owner to display one plate attached to the rear of the vehicle.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Senator Jim Patrick
(208) 332-1318
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